
Scammers are sending fake emails that
appear to be from the US CDC or other
experts claiming to have new info about
Covid-19.

Only visit reliable resources for the most
up-to-date information on Covid-19, like
Boulder County Public Health, Colorado
Department of Public Health &

Environment and the CDC. 

Don’t click on links in unsolicited emails or
from sources you don’t know. These links
can lead you to a fake website or can
download malicious software (malware) or
a virus onto your computer. Make sure the
anti-malware and anti-virus software on
your computer is up to date.

Christmas Holiday Closure - 

Friday, December 24th and Monday,
December 27th 
If you receive frozen meals on Fridays
or Mondays, all of your meals will be
delivered earlier in the week. If you
don't usually receive frozen meals but
will need them for the closure, call us to
discuss your needs by Friday,
December 17th.

New Year’s Day Closure - 
Friday, December 31st 
If you are in need of frozen meals for
the closure, please call us to discuss
your needs by Monday, December 28th.
We will not be moving Friday meals
earlier in the week unless you call to
ask.

Resource Information
and Supportive Services

Locating or accessing resources or services
(examples may be housing, help in the home,
health care, transportation and more)

Completing various forms
Navigating the various other systems of
assistance (Medicaid, Social Security, etc.)
Accessing financial assistance programs for
dental, vision, personal care, respite service
and other needs
If you need help with challenges to make
finances work or to manage day-to-day
details of your life. 
Budgeting or ensuring bills are paid through
their Money Management Program
End-of-Life planning

If you want access to or assistance
with the vast number of 
resources available to older
persons and caregivers, the 

Longmont Senior Center staff 
is available to offer support, 
information, referrals, 
counseling and assistance.
  

Consult with a Seniors Resource Specialists if
you'd like assistance regarding:

To contact the Senior Services Resource
Specialists, call the Front Desk at 303-651-8411.
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 SNOW CLOSURES If it isn't safe for our drivers to be out, you can watch 9News for any closings, as well
as their website, 9news.com. Also look on our Longmont Meals on Wheels Facebook page and website.

If you don't reach us by phone, we will have the closure on our answering service. 

If you need your first vaccines or a booster and
you truly are homebound, we may be able to help
you receive an in-home vaccine or booster. 

Call us for assistance at 303-772-0540.

SCHEDULE REMINDERS FOR
HOLIDAY CLOSURES

COVID-19 VACCINATION & BOOSTERS 
FOR HOMEBOUND CLIENTS 

From the Boulder County DA


